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For Immediate Release

February 25, 2017
Lorie A. Wilber

President, Partners With Paws

“RALLY TO THE RESCUE 2017”, A SUPER PET ADOPTION EVENT, 
IS CELEBRATING ITS 5TH ANNIVERSARY WHEN IT RETURNS

TO MIDWAY MALL, ELYRIA, ON SATURDAY, MARCH 11, 2017.

Oberlin, OH ~ “Rally to The Rescue 2017”, a super pet adoption even, will celebrate its 5th anniversary when it returns once again to Midway Mall in Elyria, Ohio. This year’s event is being held on Saturday, March 11th, from 11:00 a.m. to 3:00 p.m. The “Rally To The Rescue 2017” is organized by Partners With Paws of Lorain County, Inc. and hosted by Midway Mall.

Many animal rescue groups will be there with adorable, adoptable pets looking for their forever homes. Pet vendors will also be on hand showcasing their specialty pet related products and services. 

Morning show host on Radio Station WOBL “Gold Country” 107.7FM and 1320AM, “Super Dave” Andrews will MC the event. At the “Donation Station” in front of JC Penney’s at 12 noon, there will be a special blessing of the animals. Family fun will include face painting and a balloon artist. The Lorain County Sheriff’s Office will be there with their K-9 Police dog teams and their free Child I.D. program.   

You can visit a real “Rainbow Bridge” and “paws” for a while to remember a beloved pet who is no longer with you and purchase rainbow ribbons and memorial candles in their memory. Chinese and 50/50 raffles will also be available.   

“Gold Country” WOBL 107.7FM/1320AM and “Kool Kat Oldies” WDLW 98.9FM/1380AM will be broadcasting live for the entire event. And beginning Monday, March 6th, tune in to hear heartwarming rescue stories from local pet owners set to beautiful music. If you would like to record your special rescue story, please call Brian Engle, Program Director, at 440-774-1320, Ext. 36. 

Proceeds raised at the Rally To The Rescue will benefit Partners With Paws of Lorain County Inc., as they help homeless animals in and around Lorain County. Specifically, funds will be used to rescue dogs at local dog pounds and for spaying, neutering, routine vaccines, and surgeries if needed. If you cannot make it to the event and would like to make a donation, please visit www.ParntersWithPawsLC.com and make a donation using PayPal. 

For more information, please contact Lorie A. Wilber by calling 440-774-1320, Ext. 23 or e-mail: lawilber@oberlin.net.
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“Saving homeless animals…four paws at a time.”














